
 

 
Athens, 19th June 2017 

 
SIDMA S.A. 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Re-presentation of Financial Statements for Financial Year 2016 

 
 
SIDMA SA, within the framework of its obligations to inform the investing public, 
announces that the financial statements for the financial year 2016 have been re-
posted due to a mistake in the names of the Audit Committee. 
 
For any clarification please contact the Corporate Announcement Officer Mrs. 
Orkoula Ioanna at 2103498211. 


